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Bulletin# 19-005 

OFFICIAL USE ONLY 
CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

Off-Campus Shooting– Near Fredericksburg Area Campus (Germanna Point) 
 

Germanna Community College Police is providing this notice of a criminal incident(s) that occurred in or near 
our community in order to provide information that may help in avoiding a similar crime or provide information 
to solve the crime(s). 
 

September 8, 2019 
 

Students, Faculty and Staff: 
 

The Germanna Community College Police Department received notification from the Spotsylvania County Sheriff’s Office 
advising that they responded to the area of Germanna Point Drive and Papillion Court at approximately 12:40 am this 
morning in reference to someone shooting from a vehicle at another vehicle. Deputies and Detectives responded to the 
scene but both vehicle(s) were gone upon arrival. At this time, it does not appear that anyone or property was struck by 
any rounds. The Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating the incident. 

If you have any information about this crime, please contact the Spotsylvania County Crime Solvers. 

 
 

As always, be aware of your surroundings. It’s always better to walk in pairs and trust your instincts. If you have safety 
concerns, GCC PD can provide safety escorts at any time. Call (540) 891-3079 for a safety escort. Students, faculty and 
staff are asked to stay alert. Please sign up for any of our crime prevention trainings (Stalking Awareness, R.A.D., Refuse 
to Be a Victim, Active Shooter/Hostile Threat response, etc…). As a reminder, if you see any suspicious person or activity 
in or around our college locations, please notify our College Police Dispatch immediately at extension 312911 from any 
college VoIP phone or 540-727-2911 from a cell phone.  
 

This crime alert bulletin is being distributed as required by the Jeanne Clery Act of 1998 
U.S. Code of Federal Regulations Title 34, Chapter IV, Section 668.46 (e)  

 


